
CHAMBERS ROAD WIDENING DESIGN
105th Ave to 116th Ave

STAY
INFORMED!

Project Page: c3gov.com/Chambers
Project Manager: Mark Wallis
Project Email: mwallis@c3gov.com

The City of Commerce City Public Works 
Department has begun design to widen Chambers 
Road between 105th (east entrance of Reunion 
Marketplace) and 116th Avenues. In the city’s 
Transportation Plan of 2010, this stretch of Chambers 
Road was recommended for widening to provide 
capacity improvements while enhancing driving, 
biking, and pedestrian safety.

Project Description

Schedule
Roadway Design: January 2025 – September 2025
Right of Way Appraisal & Acquisition: June 2025 – 
October 2025
Next Public Meeting: Fall 2025
Construction: Dependent on funding

Improvements

Upgraded 
drainage, 

landscaping, and 
lighting.

A new bridge 
over Second 

Creek to 
accommodate a 
100-year flood 

event.

Widening road to 
two vehicle lanes 
in each direction, 
adding a center 

raised median, and 
new turn lanes.

Curb and gutter, a 
detached sidewalk 
on the west side of 
the roadway, and 

trail extensions along 
the east side.

A pedestrian 
underpass at the new 
Second Creek bridge 
to allow better access 
to new sidewalk and 

the Second Creek 
Trail.
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